
INFORMATIONAL REPORT: 
 

Administration would like to have a brief conversation with the Board regarding the location of the 

2016 Eighth Grade and Kindergarten Graduation. In 2015 HBISD graduated 42 students, we anticipate 

minimum of 55 students this year. In addition our kindergarten class will be at least 10 kids larger. The 

ceremonies this year were held at Nevils Road Baptist Church and were well received; however the 

facility was full especially for 8
th

 grade. Using our cafeteria requires quick turn around on these days to 

accommodate graduation, lunch and then another graduation at night. Parking also becomes a concern 

if we have too much rain. 

 

Administration would like to recommend moving these ceremonies off campus again this year due to 

our numbers. No Board action is required, but administration requests the Board’s ideas and concerns. 
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